
I hope that you have got back to 
v rd n ne the worse for your stay 
Y ur a d Mrs » Whipple1 s sake Iyour duties at Ha 

in Montreal. For an glad that we had such delightf.nl weather while
I hope you both tried the tobogganyou were here, slide and enjoyèd the ski-lng on Saturday afternoon.

Yours faithfully.

With all good wishes to Mrs. Whipple
and yourself, I am,

I want to thank you very much for 
coming and helping us out in what we are attempting 
to do - to develop the interest and understanding of 
the business men of this community in all matters 
coming under the head of industrial and preventive 

Your contribution was much appreciatedmedicine, 
and I am sure did much good.

Dear Dr. Whipplei-

iProfessor G. C. Whipple, 
Engineering School, 
Harvard University, 
Cambridge, Mass.

Principal.

February 
Twenty-sixth 

1923.
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